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20th March 2009.

Your Ref: W0248/01

Dear Sir/Madam

Re:  Application by Oxigen Env1ronmental Ltd for a
Waste Management Facility at Llsmagratty an

S
P2
"in Corranure and Lismagratty for 2 years.
eés of noxious smells,originating from the - -
4>- .days. Wehave to close the windows on our i
ine and avoid outside activities when this occurs.

Road, Cavan, Co. Cavan.

We have lived in close proxirnity to the la
In that-time we-have-had num erous 1n

house, bring in 'clothes on the waghh

i@%nce to operate an Integrated
orranure Townlands, Cootehill

&

We are concerned about the effchS% our ground water supply caused by possible
pollution from the landfill as \Q}ékuse water from a well.

&

We have heard from Cavan County Council and more lately Oxigen Ltd promises that
this nuisance will shortly be abated. On all occasions these promises have proved to be

worthless.

It is now planned to expand the facility and I have no faith that these organisations will
fulfil their licence requirements for any future facility due to the fact they have been
repeatedly found to be in contravention of their present licence.

present facility.

Yours Sincerely

___Tam asking the Agency to refuse this new licence application and indeed close the .
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